Keystone Nursing Care Center Monthly Newsletter

April 2016

Page 1

From the desk of the Administrator

Resident's Rights:

Each resident has the right to be informed about eligibility requirements and how to apply for and use financial and medical assistance including Medicaid and how to receive refunds for previous payments covered by such benefits.

If you should need assistance applying for Medicaid or insurance benefits, such as Long Term Care coverage, contact Cindy Behrens, Social Worker and she will be able to help navigate you through the process.

If you have any questions regarding this resident's right, please contact Tracy Hanson, Administrator at the Care Center. 319-442-3234.



Reminder:

With the change in the weather, if you are bringing in new clothing items for



your loved one, be sure to have it marked with their name. If you need assistance our laundry department can help!

Help Wanted:

We have openings for the following positions. If interested please stop in to fill out an application or pass the word onto anyone you might know that is looking for employment.

Home Health is looking for a Registered Nurse (RN). Please contact Laura at 319-442-3650.

Care Center is looking for the following positions:

2nd Shift C.N.A.'s (2pm-10pm).

1st Shift cook for every other weekend (6am—2pm).

1st Shift laundry/housekeeping aid for every other weekend (6am-2pm).

Contact 319-442-3234.

Home Health Corner:

KHH can provide nursing, personal cares and homemaking services in your very own home. If you are interested in these or have any questions regarding what services Keystone Home Health can provide, please don't hesitate to call 442-3650 and speak with Laura or Michelle. We look forward to serving you and helping you maintain your independence in your own home!

St. Patrick's Day Celebration—See how our residents



Activity Announcements

Senior Citizen Luncheon

Join us Tuesday April 12th at 11:30am at the Blairstown Community Center. We will be checking blood pressures for no fee and serving lunch at noon. We will also have a short presentation from our Therapy Company. Please invite anyone else that may be interested in a free lunch! If you have any questions please contact Cindy at the care center at 319-442-3234.





Thanks to the Sweet Bell Peppers for entertaining us this past month!



Welcome the Benton Community Health
Science Academy (H.S.A.) class as they do
their clinicals in our facility. Our
administrator Tracy Hanson is teaching this
course and we hope to have some of them
join us in the future in caring for our
seniors!!

Upcoming Events— Mark your Calendars!!

Mother / Daughter Tea: Friday May 6th





Motorcycle Ride /
Car Cruise: June
All proceeds to
go to the
American
Cancer Society.

Father's Day grill out: Friday June 17th



UPCOMING EVENTS AND ACTIVITIES

- Senior Citizens Luncheon: Tuesday April 12th @ the Blairstown Community Center. We will be there at 11:30am to check blood pressures and lunch will be served at noon. Therapy presentation to follow. Please RSVP by Thursday April 7th at 319-442-3234.
- Nursing Home Week May 9th—May 13th. Look for extra activities to take place this week!
- Pastry Day every Wednesday from 7am-9am. Come join us for home made treats and conversation with our residents and staff!! Everyone welcome!!

If you know anyone that would like to receive our newsletter please call 319-442-3234 with name and address. You can also find it on line at www.keystonecarecenter.com

Keystone Nursing Care Center does not discriminate against any person on the basis of race, color, national origin, disability, or age in admission, treatment, or participation in its programs, services and activities, or in employment. For further information about this policy contact: Tracy Hanson, Administrator, Section 504 Coordinator, PH. 319-442-3234, TTY/State Relay PH. 800-735-2943.

